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On Sunday 14 March we had a wonderful Mother’s Day here at Woodstock Residential Care Home and our lovely mums

received flowers, cards and presents from their families.

We were all feeling the love and can't wait to be reunited with family when the time comes for a hug!

On Monday we had a sing-along to The Bel Canto Sopranos Mother's Day concert and we loved hearing personal messages from

families in between their songs.

We all had great fun watching the concert and making each other smile. Thank you to the lovely Sopranos for putting it all together!

Happy Mother’s Day!
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